
 

 

 
Circular No. 11 of the year 2023 

Regarding 
The launch of Fast Track Governance Policy for Promising Government 

Talents in the Federal Government 
 

To the kind attention of all Ministries and Federal Entities, 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to extend its best 

regards and wishes you continuous success. 

Based on the issuance of the Council of Ministers’ decision No. 20/7f of the year 2023 

regarding the adoption of Fast Track Governance Policy for Promising Government Talents in 

the Federal Government, we are pleased to announce the launch of the Policy. 

As part of FAHR efforts to support federal entities, it will hold a series of virtual workshops 

for directors and experts of human resources, in order to introduce them to the new policy, 

according to the following details: 

Targeted Category Workshop Date Time 

 
Directors and Experts 
of Human Resources 

First 
Workshop 

Wednesday 27/09/2023 
 
10:00am-12:00pm 

Second 
Workshop 

Wednesday 04/10/2023 

 

Therefore, you are kindly requested to advise whoever you deem fit from your team to register 

in order to attend the above virtual workshop. 

Kind Regards, 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 

 Attachments: 

- Fast track governance policy for promising government talents in the federal 

government 

 Please confirm attendance by registering through the link: 

https://tinyurl.com/mrrddw4s or by scanning the quick response code: 

 For more information, please contact: 

- Ahmed Lootah, direct line: 042319172 or by email: AALootah@fahr.gov.ae 

- Rashed Altowail, direct line: 042319158 or by email: RAltowail@fahr.gov.ae 

 

Issued on September 20, 2023 
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